
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The district will affix notices approved by the State Department of Education on or near the 

school bus doors of all existing buses, and all new buses, owned or leased by the district, or 

operated by a contractor of the district, to warn individuals against unauthorized school bus 

entry. Notices will be displayed in the most visible location when observed by persons 

approaching the vehicle with the door in the open position. 

 

 

♦ ♦ ♦ ♦ ♦ ♦ ♦ 
 
LEGAL REFERENCE: 
Idaho Code Sections: 

 18-1522 – Unauthorized School Bus Entry 

 33-512(4) – Governance of Schools  

IDAPA Sections: 

08.02.02.004.01 – Standards for Idaho School Buses and Operations 
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